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Lifesaving  
Insulin Must Be 
Within Reach

For millions of people with diabetes, including 
all individuals living with type 1 diabetes, access 
to insulin is a literal matter of life and death. 
There is no day off and no medication that can 
be substituted for insulin. No individual in need 
of this life-saving medication should ever go 
without it due to prohibitive cost.

The American Diabetes Association calls on Congress to help 
increase transparency among all entities in the insulin supply 
chain to identify the reasons for the dramatic increases in 
insulin prices and to take action to ensure that all people who 
use insulin have affordable access to the insulin they need.

The economic burden of diagnosed diabetes in 
the United States rose to $327 billion in 2017. 
Among those costs is the steadily rising cost of 
insulin. Between 2002 and 2013 the average price 
of insulin nearly tripled. Insulin is frequently cited 
as one of the most expensive categories of drugs 
by private and government healthcare payers. In 
fact, one form of insulin led the list of price hikes 
for non-generic drugs in a recent government 
report on Medicare spending.  

When individuals with diabetes cannot afford 
their insulin, they are unable to properly manage 
their disease and face serious complications: 
blindness, amputation, kidney failure, heart 
disease, stroke – and death. Yet, to compensate 
for high insulin costs, some individuals with 
diabetes are forced to ration their insulin. Others 
do without other necessities in order to afford 

the insulin they need. Six million Americans use 
insulin each day and not one of them should be 
forced to limit their doses of insulin or to make 
other sacrifices to pay for this life-sustaining 
medication. 

Multiple parties have a role in how much an 
individual pays out-of-pocket for insulin. Insulin 
manufacturers, wholesalers, insurers, pharmacy 
benefit managers, and pharmacies, as well as 
policymakers and regulators, all play a part in the 
complex process that determines how much an 
individual with diabetes pays at the pharmacy. 
Only with a more transparent process will we be 
able to understand why the cost of insulin has 
risen so sharply in recent years and work toward 
sustainable, long-term solutions for patients. 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss this issue, please contact 
Meghan Riley, Vice President, Federal Government Affairs at 703-253-4818 
or mriley@diabetes.org.


